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3 messages

Tom Greer <TGreer@pinkhamandgreer.com> Tue, Aug 9, 2016 at 9:47 AM
To: Shukria Wiar <shukriaw@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: DWing@avestahousing.org

Hi Shukria,

We have resolved all of the issues with the power to the Carlton Street project. We will be going underground from
West Street along the side walk to the site. Attached are the revised drawings showing that route. Please put this into
your system for final approval. The project is out to bid and we hope to start soon. Thank you for your help.

Tom Greer
Pinkham and Greer, Civil Engineers
207.781.5242

tgreer@pinkhamandgreer.com

2 attachments

) 15108-C1.3,REV10,080816.pdf
1443K

brk 15108-C2.2,REV6,080816.pdf
318K

Shukria Wiar <shukriaw@portlandmaine.gov> Tue, Aug 9, 2016 at 10:19 AM
To: Thomas Errico <thomas.errico@tylin.com>, Lauren Swett <Iswett@woodardcurran.com>, Keith Gautreau

<kng@portlandmaine.gov>, Barbara Barhydt <bab@portlandmaine.gov>

Please take a look at the revised plans; let me know if you need a detail of the pole at the corner.

[Quoted text hidden]

Shukria Wiar, Planner

Planning Division

City of Portland 389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

Ph: 207.756.8083

Fax: 207.756.8258

2 attachments

%) 15108-C1.3,REV10,080816.pdf
1443K

brk 15108-C2.2,REV6,080816.pdf
318K
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Drew Wing <DWing@avestahousing.org> Tue, Aug 9, 2016 at 11:57 AM
To: Shukria Wiar <shukriaw@portlandmaine.gov>, "Tom Errico (thomas.errico@tylin.com)" <thomas.errico@tylin.com>

Hi Shukria and Tom,
Please note that the revised plan accomplishes the following which | heard to be important at our meeting last Wed.

1. It requires the setting of only one new pole

2. The location of the new pole does not interfere with current pedestrian access nor will it interfere with potential
accessibility upgrades at the crosswalks of Carleton and West Street.

3. The visibility of the stop sign is not impeded by the placement of the new pole. It is relocated in front of the pole and
also closer to the curb which allows it to be visible from both directions on West Street.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions and thanks for your help.

Drew

From: Tom Greer [mailto: TGreer@pinkhamandgreer.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 9:48 AM

To: Shukria Wiar

Cc: Drew Wing

Subject: FW: 15108 - Carleton Street electrical

Hi Shukria,

[Quoted text hidden]
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